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For the second straight year, Buffalo Wild Wings restaurants across America will partner
with the VFW to conduct a fundraising event for U.S. troops and their families. During the
entire month of May (Military Appreciation Month), participating Buffalo Wild Wings
locations will donate 10% of a guest’s total food purchase to the VFW Foundation when that
customer shows their military ID, VFW membership or a “Return the Favor” card (printable
at this link).

The Buffalo Wild Wings event is aptly entitled “Salute the Troops” and it seeks to also thank
restaurant patrons as participants will receive a complimentary yellow wristband. Wearing
the wristband into a Buffalo Wild Wings restaurant anytime in May will facilitate another
10% donation to the VFW Foundation. Wearing the wristband in June entitles guests to 10%
off their own food and non-alcoholic beverage purchases. The wristband offer is limited to
one per check, while supplies last (500 wristbands at each participating restaurant).

We ask that all VFW members and their families consider supporting our generous friends
at Buffalo Wild Wings as they in turn proudly support our military service members. So,
please put this event on your May calendar and get ready to enjoy great food while
promoting a great cause!

For more details and participating locations, visit troops.buffalowildwings.com.
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